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Hello,
 
Gateley Hamer work on behalf of National Star (NS) in relation to the A417 Missing Link Project.
 
We  hereby formally notify the Examining Authority that NS wish to attend the Open Floor Hearing
and the Compulsory Acquisition Hearings week commencing 24th January 2022.  NS feel there are a
number of issues which need to be discussed. There is a general feeling there has limited progress
regarding its concerns to date and considering the nature of the facility this is their upmost priority.
 
NS also formally request a visit by the Examining Authority as part of the accompanied site visit. NS
feel the true nature of its work must be viewed in person to ensure the potential impact of the project
on the facility can be fully understood.
 
In addition to the above I also include a Written Representation, submitted through the PINS website.
 
Kind regards
 
Toby
Toby Feirn 
Principal Surveyor (Infrastructure Development)
for Gateley Hamer
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